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13 July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Kids Club & Meal Bookings – 21st July 2021 

With the end of the Summer term fast approaching, we wanted to make you aware 

that on the final day of term, Wednesday 21st July, there will not be any after school 

club available on this day. 

We hope that by notifying you now, that you will have adequate time to make 

alterative arrangements for this day.  As noted in the last school newsletter, the 

school day will finish at 2pm, with staggered collection as follows: 

Surnames A – H  1:30 pm to 1:40 pm 

Surnames I – P 1:40 pm to 1:50 pm 

Surnames Q – Z 1:50 pm to 2:00 pm 

In addition to this, our school lunch menu for this day has also been amended. 

Please may we ask you to review your ParentPay account, to ensure your 

child(ren)’s meal is booked for 21st June. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. B Rundle 

Head of School 
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